
Calling all 5th Grade Girls of Ridgewood
Join us for a 

Dance Party!
Learn the moves to your favorite dances and 
meet other 5th grade girls from Ridgewood!

Friday, April 14th from 7:30pm-9:00pm 
at

  Ridge Elementary Auditorium

$15 suggested donation per girl at the door, 
pre-registration preferred at 

katiekat0520@gmail.com

Any questions please reach out to Katie Freeborn 
at  (917) 862-2524 

Sponsored by and additional proceeds to benefit 
Girl Scout Troop 95902


